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21st September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers
Firstly I would like to welcome all families, new and old to the Learning Tree family, I hope that you have all enjoyed the summer.
Change around

During the summer we have had a move around in the setting and we have found it to be working well, the children seem to be enjoying it and utilising the spaces to their full advantage.  Hopefully you have all noticed that we have also gone for a more natural, neutral colour scheme.  Colourful display boards have been replaced with much more natural, looking displays, this has been proven to give a more calming, stress-free atmosphere for children’s learning.  We have also further developed our rest area to make it cosier and more relaxing.  
The daily board is now going to be placed outside the nursery door along with a board displaying any important messages, this should give you all chance to read it when you are dropping off or collecting your child.
We would love your feedback on the changes we have made.  We are going to start a “Parent Question of the Month”, this will be a simple yes/no question with 2 jars labelled “Yes” and “No” for you to place a pebble into the appropriate jar.  Our first question is going to be “Do you like the changes we have made to the setting?” look out for the jars and further questions coming each month.

Partnership with Parents

‘Parents are children’s first and most enduring educators. When parents and practitioners work together in early years settings, the results have a positive impact on children’s learning and development.’ 

As your child’s first educator we do encourage you to contribute to their learning journey with WOW moments when your child has achieved a particular milestone at home or if you have celebrated any special occasions at home.  I have attached a WOW sheet to this newsletter and we would be grateful for your contributions. You are also very welcome to send in photographs from home, special occasions or places you have visited etc.  Photographs can be emailed directly to us at 511409@nyey.co.uk 
We have also reintroduced our ‘Star books’.  These will be used for us to share with you any new songs we have been learning, or suggestions of activities you can do at home to support/further your child’s learning, alongside what their keyperson has been doing with them here.  We very much welcome all feedback and comments from parents, grandparents, siblings to the items we put into your child’s file.

Secondary Key Person
We have now allocated all children with a secondary key person, this person will step in when your child’s key person is absent from work due to holiday or sickness.  By allocating a set secondary key person it allows the child to build up a relationship with that member of staff prior to their key person having any period off, therefore allowing the child to feel more settled when their key person isn’t here and knowing who to go to.  Some of you may already be aware of who you child’s secondary key person is, however if you would like to know please just ask your child’s key person.

[image: Image result for children dressing up in adult clothing]Donations

[bookmark: _GoBack]Along with us changing the setting round and going more natural we are also adding more realistic items into the setting, such as real cups, teapots, utensils, dresses, handbags etc.  We would like to ask for donations of any such items.  In particular we need dressing up items for boys, such as waistcoats, jackets and hats.  These could be age 8 upwards to allow the children to be able to easily put them on over their clothes.  We would also like any little trickets, mirrors, Russian dolls, wooden items, pots, pans, natural items etc.
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I’m sure most of you have seen the recent Facebook trend of painting and hiding rocks?  This is something that we would like to join in with, if anyone has some suitable rocks they could bring in for the children to paint/decorate they would be greatly received.  

Appropriate clothing and spare clothes
Can we remind all parents to make sure that you send your child to nursery in appropriate clothing for the ever changing weather!  Please send sun hats for the hot weather, wellies for wet weather and hats etc. for the colder weather as the children do still access the outdoor area in all weathers.  Over the coming weeks we are also hoping to take the children onto the school field for walks to collect leaves etc., and look at the seasonal changes.
Can you also make sure that you send your child to nursery with plenty of spare clothes and that your child’s clothing etc. is labelled, thank you.  Could we also ask that you take these home at the end of every day due to our lack of space!

Polite Reminders….
Anti-biotics
If your child is prescribed anti-biotics they may only return to nursery 24 hours after the first dose has been administered, providing they appear well and at the discretion of the manager/deputy manager.
Gates
Please when coming to nursery to drop off and collect your child make sure all gates are closed behind you.
Siblings in cars
While dropping off or collecting from the setting no siblings are to be left in parked cars.
Grapes
Just a quick reminder to you all that grapes in children’s pack ups must be cut in half lengthways.  This is the general guidelines following on from choking instances involving young children and grapes.
Peanuts
Due to us having children attending with peanut allergies can I please ask that you do not include peanuts or peanut products in your child’s pack ups.
School Layby
All parents are not to park in the school layby during the restricted hours of 8.00-9.00am and 3.00-4.00pm when dropping off or collecting their child/ren.  It has also been requested that no-one is to park on the footpath outside of school, at any time.  
Lost Property
We currently have a large amount of lost property could you please take a few minutes to check through it to see if any of it belongs to your child.

Kind Regards
The Learning Tree Ladies
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